
Guion Street, Liverpool, L6 9DU                                      

Keep In Touch                                                                                 

In the interest of your child’s safety and well being we need:                                                                                                        

* a named adult that can be contacted at all times                                                                         

* at least 3 up to date telephone numbers                                                                                         

* a call if your child is absent from school   (Press 1 to  report a pupil  absence)                                                                                  

If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. If there is still no  contact we 

may  need to call the police for a welfare check.  

 

 

 

0151 263 8460               

                                                                        

 

 

contact 

@stmichaelscatholic 

primary.co.uk            

 

 

 

@STMTuebrook  

 

 

 

    

The Parents App                              

 

 

 

https:// 

stmichaelscatholic 

primary.co.uk/ 

School Photographs 

Children will have their          

photograph taken this week                                      

Wednesday      

13th October 

Diary Dates 

Friday 22nd October                      

INSET Day—school closed to pupils 

Monday 25th –29th October                           

Autumn Half Term –school closed  

Tuesday 21st December                        

Last day of Autumn Term                       

School closes at 1:30pm 
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Newsletter 6                                  Saturday 9th October 2021 

Head Pupils 

In Year 6, we have been busy holding our annual democratic election for our team of Head Pupils. Many brave children wrote their 

speeches, explaining why they would make a fantastic Head Boy / Girl and presented to our entire year group. The teachers were 

blown away by their confidence and courage.  

It was then time for voting, every child was given the opportunity to vote for their Head Boy and Girl of choice. A huge well done to 

every one of our candidates. You have 

made us very proud!  

Head Teacher Weekly Message  

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a glorious Friday it was! The children have thoroughly enjoyed playing out today in this beautiful sunshine.      

What a treat for early October! 

A spotlight on PE: Our children access regular PE sessions each week. This maybe with one of the sports coaches, the dance        

specialist or with their class teacher. It is very important that children dress in the correct 

clothes for these physical activities so they can take part 100% and be safe. 

PE kit = School PE kit (Available from school supplier Lisa’s Schoolwear –top and bottom 

£12.99p) or plain T shirt/shorts/jogging bottoms from any supermarket. We are super happy 

with either. Footwear = a plain trainer or pump. 

All children should have a kit for PE.   

I wish you all and your families a lovely weekend. Best Wishes Alyson Rigby  



This week in Collective Worship we have been exploring our school Mission Values -

  integrity and honesty.  Reflecting on feeling and following their conscience.  

 

 

Visits This Week                                                                                                         

Fr Fitz visited the High Achievers in Year 5 on Wednesday. Next 

week he will be joining the High Fliers in class on Wednesday. 

Unfortunately the planned Year 3 trip to church could not go 

ahead this week, however it has been rearranged for Tuesday 

12th October.  

Read the                                                                                                                     

Parish of St Michael & Sacred Heart  Newsletters                 

and The Wednesday Word     

                                                                                                                             

Michael Mokwabily 

Maria Plamadeala 

Terry Dwyer 

Melat Dawit 

Happy Birthday 

Is your child in Year 6?                                                                                                     

You must complete the online application for 

secondary school by 31st October.                                                             

liverpool.gov.uk/admissions 

Click here Parents/Carers Transfer  Information booklet. 

Family Support  Dawn Foxon, our school Family Support 

Worker, is available to talk privately about 

any concerns or issues.                                                         

Call Dawn  Foxon  07712235811 email  

dawn.foxon@liverpool.gov.uk  

After School Clubs 

Internet Safety Advice By Age 

https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/catholic-life/our-parish/
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/happiness?pid=MTA101634&v=40.3
https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/catholic-life/our-parish/
https://liverpool.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/0-5/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-10/
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/11-13/


 

 

@WorldStm  

Stay up to date with the World Beaters class by visiting our class Twitter Page. @WorldStm  

Mrs Roscoe, Mrs Davidson and the World Beaters 

In our Maths lessons, we have been                

partitioning numbers into tens and ones. We 

found out that ten ones is equal to one ten and 

used the base ten to make 2 digit  numbers on 

a place value grid. We have also been            

representing numbers on a number line using 

numbers up to one hundred. 

In our English lessons, we have 

been reading Owl Babies by    

Martin Waddell. Each day we 

have focused on a different word 

from the story.  We have enjoyed 

using a thesaurus to help us to 

find synonyms for words like 

soaring and hunting. 

In our Science lessons, we have been finding out about the suitability of materials. We 

investigated a range of materials and discussed in groups what the properties of the 

materials were.  We decided that glass is a suitable material for windows as it is   

transparent.  This week we planned an investigation to test the strength of materials 

and we are very excited to carry out the investigation next week! 

In our dance lessons we have 

been going back in time and 

dancing to songs from the 

1950s, 1960s, 1970s and 

1980s! It has been cool! 

I have really       

enjoyed listening 

to Mrs Roscoe read 

our class story—

The Twits. 

Our after school fun 

club has been really 

good fun! I liked 

playing chess with 

my friends. 

https://twitter.com/HeroesStm?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3AHeroesSTM%7Ctwgr%5EeyJ0ZndfZXhwZXJpbWVudHNfY29va2llX2V4cGlyYXRpb24iOnsiYnVja2V0IjoxMjA5NjAwLCJ2ZXJzaW9uIjpudWxsfSwidGZ3X2hvcml6b25fdHdlZXRfZW1iZWRfOTU1NSI6eyJid
https://twitter.com/HeroesStm?ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw%7Ctwcamp%5Eembeddedtimeline%7Ctwterm%5Eprofile%3AHeroesSTM%7Ctwgr%5EeyJ0ZndfZXhwZXJpbWVudHNfY29va2llX2V4cGlyYXRpb24iOnsiYnVja2V0IjoxMjA5NjAwLCJ2ZXJzaW9uIjpudWxsfSwidGZ3X2hvcml6b25fdHdlZXRfZW1iZWRfOTU1NSI6eyJid


 

The children had a fantastic day—reading, 

writing and performing.                                               

Visit your child’s class twitter page to see in action!  



 Head Teacher 

Awards  

Year 1 Neveah Mary 

Year 2 Ofure  Angela 

Year 3 Reval Jaswin 

Year 4 Noah Michael KD 

Year 5  Alexa Jonjo 

Year 6  Hadil Jacob 



 

Go Green For Harvest! 

On Thursday 21st October       

in school will be invited to 

wear something green as we 

celebrate Harvest Festival. We will be asking for a small   

donation for the CAFOD 'Go Green for Harvest' campaign, 

which supports communities around the world who are   

protecting our planet. Watch the clip here for more          

information.  

The children below have gone Above and Beyond in school 
this week. They have been rewarded with a certificate and a 

hot chocolate with cream, marshmallows and biscuits.       
Well done! 

https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Primary-teaching-resources/Eyes-of-the-world
https://cafod.org.uk/Education/Primary-teaching-resources/Eyes-of-the-world


 

 

 



St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 

Term Dates 2021-2022 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

   Term: Thursday 2nd September to Tuesday 21st December 2021 

   Half term: Friday 22nd October to Friday 29th October 2021 (school closed)  

   Terms ends: Tuesday 21st December 2021 

 

Spring Term 2022 

   Term: Wednesday 5th January 2022 - Friday 8th April 2022 

   Half term: Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February 2022 (school closed) 

   Term ends: Friday 8th April 2022 

 

Summer Term 2022 

   Term: Monday 25th April to Tuesday 19th July 2022 

   Half term: Monday 30th May to Monday 6th June 2022 (school closed) 

   Term Ends: Tuesday 19th July 2022 

   May Bank Holiday: Monday 2nd May 2022 (school closed) 

                                                                                                                             

Staff Development Days (School closed for pupils) 

Wednesday 1st September 2021 

Friday 17th September 2021 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Monday 28th February 2022 

Two extended twilight sessions  

                                                                                                                             

Guion Street, Liverpool, L6 9DU. 0151 263 8460 michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk 

‘With Jesus we can achieve what we dream and believe’ 

mailto:michaels-ao@st-michaels.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.changemakers.com/sites/default/files/changemakers_innovation/profile_images/children_together.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.pinterest.com/paulinechan/crafts-children/&docid=lu8ffs-suEf_eM&tbnid=1gkhVieylTNE3M:&w=22

